Devlin Rose

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

External email.

Patrick Rock <patrick.rock@mercerislandschools.org>
Monday, November 7, 2022 3:18 PM

John Anderson

Jed Murphey; Devlin Rose

Re: 6610 E. Mercer Way School Bus Stop

This is the bus stop for that location.

On Tue, Oct 18, 2022 at 3:19 PM John Anderson <johna@paceengrs.com> wrote:

Patrick,

Thank you for returning my call regarding the school bus stop at 6610 E. Mercer Island Way. The City is requesting
verification from the school district on the school bus stop location. Per our telephone conversation the pick up location
is near the existing mail boxs at the driveway intersection with E. Mercer Way. Can you please reply to this email with

conformation that children will be picked up near the mail box location.

Thank you again for the prompt follow up.

John
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